
Maths Challenge 
Bring in what you have done to show the class, get a sticker and the chance to be  

“Mathematician of the Week” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Now choose your own number 
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This week…….. 
Welcome to the two new girls, Mollie & Niamh, who have joined 
Y2. We  hope they will both be very happy and enjoy learning at 
Oldfield Park Infants. 

Harvest Celebration 
Year 2 will be leading the Harvest Celebration 
in the hall on Wednesday 10th October.        
Unfortunately due to limitations on space we 
will be unable to invite parents. Please look 
out for the photographs on the website.   

 
Year 2 School Helpers 
At the start of each school year we need to elect our team of Year 
2 School Councillors (which we call the School Helpers). We will be 
having our elections in on Monday 1st October in the afternoon. 
(There will be no one minute talks that week)  
We have sent letters home already to all the children who said they 
would be interested in taking part. Basically she/he will need to do 
a short talk to the rest of the year group about why they feel they 
would make a great School Helper. We will let you know the result 
in the next newsletter. 
If you have any questions please feel free to ask one of the Y2 
teachers. 
 
Open Afternoons 
Squirrel Class had a great open afternoon last week working on the 
theme of Handa’s Surprise. The children and parents/grand parents 
worked really well together. No one had their name moved to the 
red part of the rainbow for not sharing, so well done!! Rabbit Class, 
its your turn this Friday (28th Sept) See you at 2.15pm 
 
Wellies— Please remember, every child needs a pair of wellies at 
school for our outdoor learning each week. They should to be a 
spare pair that can be left in school for when we need them. Please 
name them too. 

This week in school… 
This week have been focusing on commands through     
instruction writing leading up to us writing and making 
our own fruit salad. 
 
In Maths we are focusing on Addition and Subtraction, 
looking at number bonds to 100. Adding and Subtracting 
in 1s and 10s and comparing number sentences and their 
related facts. 
 
We have been developing our observational drawing skills 
and have drawn some fantastic bowls of “Handa’s fruit!” 

 

Dates and Reminders 
 Rainbow Recall will start next week beg. October 1st. 

Please let your class teacher know if you need a new 
Rainbow Recall booklet. 

 
 After School Clubs start next week. They run from 

after school to 4:00, except  Music Club that runs on 
a Tuesday and finishes at 3:45 

 
 Autumn Progress Evenings will be held before half 

term on Tuesday 16th October from 2:30 and 
Wednesday 17th October from 3:30 

      Lists for both classes will go up in Otter Room. 
      Look out for when Otter Class door is open and don’t  
      forget to sign up. 
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